Attachment 10

Mary Claybon

From: Redbud Audubon <redbud.audubon@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, March 1, 2023 8:04 AM

To: Lake County Cannabis Agency Review

Subject: [EXTERNAL] UP 22-23 Canna Factory

Hello, Cannabis Review Agency,
Wi {rg | KecwKzKahrg sh~ZU% 778 HEssEKfhytwBHtr r jvhrf EH fssfagx¥weghy

Redbud Audubon has no comments for UP 20-83 as the Property Management Plan has done a good job addressing any
concerns we might have had.

Sincerely,
Donna Mackiewicz and Roberta Lyons
National Audubon Society, Lake County Chapter Redbud Conservation Committee

redbud.audubon@gmail.com
707-805-9410

P.O. Box 5780

Clearlake, CA 95422
www.redbudaudubon.org




